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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Praying that all of us will have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Today some of our members are gathering at IPEC in Las Vegas for the HJ CheonBo Event. I myself is 

flying this early morning and returning this evening. Please keep in your prayers everyone who are 

attending this event. 

 

Also today is the last day of Camp Tongil. I would like to congratulate all the participants, staff and 

organizers and the parents for having this event completed. I hope everyone had a wonderful time and had 

a learning experience through this camp. I am sorry that I cannot join in person, fully but I keep you all in 

my prayers. Please drive home safely everyone. 

 

Tomorrow, July 17, will be a special Sunday Service in Windermere. After lunch, a work party will 

begin. This is to prepare Windermere for the Parent's Day Celebration and Awarding Ceremony for the 

2022 Parent's of the Year Nominees on July 23 at 3:00 pm.. I encourage all of you to join and help out. 

 

Oregon ACLC is inviting our community for their revival meeting on August 4, 5 and 6. Please see the 

separate invitation for this for details. 

 

Our 40 Days Special Devotion in Preparation for the 10th Anniversary of True Father's Holy Ascension 

and the 2nd 40 Days of New Life Challenge Campaign are both ongoing. Thank you to all those who are 

regularly going out to witness and are contacting inactive members and contacts. Let us continue to 

spread Heavenly Parent and True Parents love by doing In-reach and Outreach. 

 

God bless everyone. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 


